
 
 
 
 
 
11 November 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

Court approves Demerger Scheme Booklet 

Auzex Resources Limited is pleased to announce that the Queensland Supreme Court has 

approved the scheme booklet for the proposed demerger of Auzex's non-Bullabulling assets by 

scheme of arrangement for despatch to Auzex shareholders.   

The scheme booklet will shortly be released to the market and mailed to all Auzex shareholders.   

Further information, please contact: 

John Lawton Paul Frederiks  

Managing Director  Company Secretary 
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